
September 25, 2020 

From the Headmaster 

We are happy to announce that 

Mrs. Dawn Sahm will be our new 

3rd grade teacher, beginning     

Oct. 12. Our older students will 

remember Mrs. Sahm, who taught 

for a number of years at Lumen 

Christi when her sons attended here. The last time Mrs. 

Sahm taught 3rd grade at Lumen Christi, they were in 

what’s now the 8th grade classroom. It’s great to have 

Mrs. Sahm back in our school!  And thanks to Mr. 

Grande for stepping in to teach 3rd grade and for doing 

such a great job with our students. 

Feast of St. Michael, Sept. 29 

Tuesday is the feast of St. Michael the Archangel.  As 

most of you know, Lumen Christi students pray to St. 

Michael for the safety and protection of police officers 

of Indianapolis. The older students normally pray the 

Litany of St. Michael after Mass on Wednesdays.  For 

the feast day next Tuesday, the whole school will stay in 

church after Mass to pray the litany and to present a 

poster to an IMPD officer. The poster is being created 

by Mrs. Roller, with messages of prayer and support 

from our students. Marion County Superior Court Judge 

David Certo, a member of our school’s Advisory Council, 

will also attend. We’ll have a special treat for students 

in the afternoon to celebrate the feast day. 

Candy Sale Ends Sept. 30 

With the deadline coming up next Wednesday, Sept. 30, 

our World’s Finest Chocolate sale is already a big 

success. Several families have sold multiple boxes. The 

top seller will receive $10 and a 1-lb milk chocolate bar, 

and second place will receive $5 and a 1-lb bar.  And 

every student whose family sells a box will have an out-

of-uniform day, to be announced. Congratulations to 

the Dowells, who won the 5-lb bar in the raffle for 

families that turned in $60 by this past Monday.  

If you haven’t already done so, please return money for 

the sale to Mrs. Mascari by Wednesday. Thanks again to 

all for your support! 

 

 

Spirit Wear Order Deadline MONDAY 

The deadline for ordering new Lumen Christi spirit wear 

is this coming Monday, Sept. 28. We need to place our 

order with the vendor by Monday afternoon to get the 

shirts in time for our next Spirit Wear Day, Oct. 9.  This 

year we’re offering Red shirts with a Gray Lumen Christi 

logo, and Gray shirts with a Red logo.  I made a mistake 

on the order form and listed Blue as an option. We’ve 

spoken to most families that ordered Blue to change 

their order.  I’ve also contacted the vendor to confirm 

that he can fill a few orders for Blue.  So if you ordered 

Blue, and we have not contacted you, that’s what you’ll 

get. (We sold Blue shirts last time, so they’ll fit right in.)  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me. I 

apologize for the confusion. 

 

From the Development Director: 

Fall Family Fun Fest 

Our Fall Family Fun Fest will be on Saturday, October 

24 from 4:00pm – 8:00pm at the home of Mollie and 

Adam Smith. We are so grateful to Mollie and Adam for 

opening their home for this entertaining and delicious 

fundraiser for the school. Additional details will be 

coming, but a chili cookoff is always part of the evening, 

so please start planning your recipes.  Mollie could really 

use a few people to help organize the event, so if you 

can help, please contact her at SmithMollie@mac.com  

or 317-407-4249.  
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